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NPA October 2019 Newsletter

News from the office...

What a great start to our new school year, Just
want to welcome everyone to NPA. If you have any
concerns or questions please talk to Ms. Sam or
Ms. Janet. We are always here for you.

Our fall festival is coming up October 25th. We will
be accepting donations of candy and we will have a
table set up between the two front office’s to drop
off at. Please watch for notes on your child's class-
room door for any parties that will be coming up,
as they made need volunteer’s.

One of our local animal shelters is in need of tow-
els, blankets and toys for their pets. If anyone is
willing to help out. We will set out a box for dona-
tions. Thank you.

PARENTS: It is very important for you to sign your chil-
dren in and out using your Pro-Care fingerprint daily.

A reminder from NPA Staff. NPA closes at 5:30. A late
pick up fee will be applied to those who pick up after
5:30. The fee is $3/min. Also, for every family you bring
to NPA you get a $100.00 referral credit to your ac-
count!!

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.



LOLCE

Importam Dates

October 17th
No VPK

October 18th
Teacher In Service Day
NPA CLOSED

October 25th
Trunk or Treat &
Costume Parade




BIRTHDAYS

Turning 1 Turning 3 Turning ‘/1
Catalina H Thomas H 10/3 Rylan L 1076
10/31 Luna T 10/10

Turning 5
Maria G 10/1
Isiah S 10/23

Yordan G 10/28

Ms. Shameka 10/21




INFANT NEWS

It's October and Halloween is in the air.....

The infants would like to wish Miss. Catalina a
very Happy first birthday. She will be turning 1 on
October 31. Yay for Catalina!

This month we will be reviewing our letters |,J,K
and L. We will also be reviewing the numbers 6,7
and 8.

Now that it's a new school year please remember
to label all your belongings... Bottles (tops and
bottles themselves) bowls, spoons, food, snacks,
extra clothing, sheets, blankets, bibs, wipes and
anything else that you bring in. This will make
sure that all their belongings stay with the correct
child. Thank you so much!

Please always read to your child every night and
go over their day with them. Please remember to
sing ABC and 123 with your child every night.
Mrs. lvy

“Smile Often
Think Positively
Give Thanks
Laugh Loudly
Dream BIG”

ONEs NEWS

In the ones we would like to wel-
come a couple of new students; Leo,
Lexa and Adonis! For the month of
October we will be learning about
nature. Also we will be reviewing let-
ters I,J, K, L and colors will be or-
ange and black. Shapes will be ovals
and squares. | would like to remind
you to keep reading to your children
every day, and label everything with
your child's first and last name.

Thanks!
Ms. Yudy

“If you think someone could use a
friend Be One!”

TWOs NEWS

Boo! Hello October! It's time for
some spooky fun. We have a lot of
thrilling things planned for this
month and are ready for all the cool
adventures and activities. We will be
learning about new things such as
the Fall season, pumpkins, and get-
ting ready for this year's fall festival
and many more things. We will learn
about different shapes and colors like
ovals, squares and orange and
black. We will also be celebrating
Thomas’s birthday!

On the 3rd he will be moving up to
the 3's and we will miss him dearly.
We are so happy they are apart of
our little family.

Love,

Ms. Loissa



THREEs NEWS

I'm so excited to share another month with our kiddos, es-
pecially with Halloween fast-approaching! With one of
my favorite holidays coming up, we will be learning all
about the changing of the seasons and fall leaves,
pumpkins, and all that this fabulous month has to offer!
Our letters for October will be li-LI, and our numbers will be
6, 7, and 8. We will be reviewing oval and square as well
as orange and black. I have many fun cooking projects
and science experiments in mind for this month so I am
thankful for all the support and help from my parents!

Warm regards,

AS FAR AS
I'M CONCERNED,
CANDY CORN
1§ A
VEGET ABLE!

Ms. Maureen

VPK A & B NEWS

This month we are still learning our numbers 1-20.
We are now doing poetry journals on Monday
and Tuesday. Poetry journals consist of the let-
ter of the week, with a picture that goes along
with it. Math is done on Wednesday. We are al-

so doing our cooking on Friday’s with something

that start’s with the letter of the week.

Love,
The VPK team




